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To whom it may concern,
This is nothing short of an attack on all hunters of the great state of Maine and its 
long, rich hunting tradition. If this passes it will encourage others to try to eliminate 
some of our most valuable traditions. 
Please do the right thing and protect our hunting rights. Years of tradition, hunting, 
and a love for the outdoors that us Mainers have grown to love. You must protect our 
right to hunt or it will slowly be crippled and eventually gone. 


